
October  concert  at  Queen’s
Hall  will  raise  funds  for
Ukrainian music students

A  concert  will  be  held  in  the
Queens Hall on 28 October 2024 to
raise  funds  for  the  education  of
Ukrainian music students in exile.
The  principal  soloist  will  be  the  outstanding  Ukrainian
classical pianist Anna Fedorova, with supporting performances
from the Aurora Ensemble. It will be a one-off event with the
very  specific  objective  of  raising  funds  for  musical
education.

Financial contributions can be made by way of Gofundme. It
will take up to £10,000 in preliminary funding to “get the
show on the road”. Every contribution at this stage would be
an immense help. Ticket sales are now live.

From an early age, the Ukrainian-born pianist Anna Fedorova
showed  an  innate  musical  maturity  and  amazing  technical
abilities.  Her  live  recording  of  Rachmaninoff’s  2nd  Piano
Concerto has had more than 35 million views on YouTube. The
performance is highly acclaimed by critics and world-renowned
musicians.

Anna  regularly  performs  at  the  world’s  most  prestigious
concert halls such as the Concertgebouw Amsterdam, New York’s
Carnegie  Hall,  Palacio  de  Bellas  Artes  in  Mexico  City,
Tonhalle Zürich, Théâtre des Champs-Elysées, Bunka Kaikan in
Tokyo, and many others.
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